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Abstract of Presentation

ICAO began addressing noise issues in the 1960’s, and the results that
the aviation industry has achieved under the leadership of ICAO have
been unprecedented.  Since these very earliest efforts, the international
aviation community has made great strides in reducing the noise impact
on the public—primarily through advancements in aircraft technology
reflected in ICAO noise standards.  Just last month the ICAO Council
considered a recommendation for a new Chapter 4 noise standard.

Even with this success, noise concerns continue to grow and some are
calling for a phase-out of Chapter 3 aircraft.  Data presented at CAEP/5
shows that while a phase-out of the Chapter 2 aircraft for the more
technologically advanced Chapter 3 aircraft made sense, it does not
now make sense to initiate a global, or even regional, phase-out of
Chapter 3 aircraft.  

CAEP has introduced a concept called the “balanced approach” to
aircraft noise management.  This approach recognizes that noise is an
airport-specific matter, and the solution is one shared by all
stakeholders, not just the aircraft operators or any other single
segment of the industry.

This presentation will discuss why a balanced approach to aircraft noise
management is the way forward. 
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